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Issue No. 100

Email: gca2065@gmail.com

25th January 2022

Dear Community Members

BCO to remain Natural Grass

Last night Lane Cove Council voted 8 : 1 to retain a natural grass surface at BCO for all
users.

This outcome was some 20 months in the making. Thanks to everyone who participated
in the campaign to keep our only level, green open space natural grass.

Sport and Recreation Facility

Council also voted to request the Sydney North Planning Panel to delay its determination
of the Development Application lodged by Council last year for the sport and recreation
facility at Lane Cove Golf Course. This would allow the 6 new Councillors time to properly
consider community concerns about environmental and traffic factors and other potential
locations - including a joint project with other Councils.

If the SNPP was unable or unwilling to delay its determination of the DA Council confirmed
its commitment to consider other options for the indoor sport and recreation facility.

Council further acknowledged that if the DA was approved it would not prevent Council
from further consulting with the community and considering all options.

Kind regards

Peter Deane / Alan Winney
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